
At a blessing and dedication ceremony on August 
15, 2018, the Quincy Notre Dame Foundation 
announced that Th e Campaign For Quincy Notre 
Dame exceeded its goal of $6 million, raising a 
total of $6,418,568. Th e expansion and renovation, 

which broke ground in June of 2017, is the largest fundraising 
campaign in the history of the school. 

“We were very strategic in our approach and, in the end, met all 
of our goals on the fundraising and construction side. Th is is quite 
a transformational moment for Quincy Notre Dame,” said Kurt 
Stuckman, QND Foundation executive director. “We had many 
tremendous volunteers that believed in this campaign and stepped 
up to make it happen.”

Th e campaign expansion plan included the construction and 
completion of the East Wing housing two new science labs to 
serve chemistry, physics and biology, an expanded physical science 
classroom, two additional classrooms, a new principal’s offi  ce and 
two guidance counselor offi  ces. In addition, completed campus 

revitalization projects 
included renovating 
public restrooms 
and electrical power 
supply, upgrading 
HVAC systems and 
constructing an athletic concourse.  

“Th e new classrooms and expanded science labs will provide an 
updated environment in which we are able to learn,” said Katelyn 
Nelson, QND senior. “Th is not only helps current QND students, 
but paves the way for future students to continue to receive a 
tremendous education at QND.”

Th e expansion campaign received a total of 417 gifts, of those, 
263 were from QND alumni. Th e single largest gift to the 
campaign was $500,000. Th e average silent phase gift was 
$27,000. Th e average public phase gift was $1,000.

Five years after the planning began for Th e Campaign For Quincy 
Notre Dame, the QND Foundation has surpassed the fundraising 
goal and in turn has revitalized the campus, increased hands-on 
learning opportunities for students in the new state-of-the-art 
science classrooms, secured the long-term stability of QND 
through endowment growth and sustained fi nancial growth and 
aff ordable tuition. 

“It is very important that our QND supporters know how thankful 
we are for their selfl ess giving. Current and future students will be 
able to reap the benefi ts of our donors’ generosity,” stated Mark 
McDowell, QND principal. “Th is new chapter in QND’s storied 
history will pay dividends for generations.”
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ALL-STATE MUSICIANS Four Quincy Notre Dame students 
were named 2019 Illinois All-State Musicians. Auditions were held 
throughout the state involving nearly 300 Illinois high schools.

L to R: James McReynolds, Junior, All-State Chorus, bass
Julia Liesen, Junior, All-State Chorus, alto

Katie O’Quinn, Senior, All-State Band, clarinet
Jack Schieferdecker, Senior, All-State Honors Chorus, bass

SPAIN TRIP QND students pose for a picture in front of 
the Valley of the Fallen, near El Escorial, Spain, during their 

Spanish class trip March 21-31, 2018.
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Th e Quincy Notre Dame Concert Chorale, accompanied by their 
director Monica Scholz, accompanist Susan Schmitz and several 
parent chaperones, traveled to Nashville, Tenn., April 13-15, 2018, 
to participate in a Worldstrides Heritage Music Festival.  Th e choir 
attended a choral workshop at Tennessee State University and took in 
a show at the Grand Ole Opry on their fi rst day of the trip. 

Th ey then traveled to Brentwood High School in Tennessee where 
they participated in the adjudicated choral festival, receiving a 
short workshop and input from choral experts from around the 
country. Everyone enjoyed the festival dinner and awards ceremony at 
the Dixie Stampede and had the opportunity to meet music students 
from schools all over the country. 

Th e Concert Chorale was awarded second place in their school 
category, and achieved “Gold” status, securing a second invitation to 
participate in a Festival of Gold, including the festival at Carnegie Hall. 

QND’s Mac Little ‘18 was awarded the Ovation Award, given to a 
student, recommended by their teacher, who exemplifi es dedication to 
their choral program, leadership and service. 

Th ey returned home after creating wonderful music and memories. 

 QND’s art foundation classes collaborated to create a large fall 
mural that was displayed in the main lobby of school. Th e QND 
art department is led by fi rst year teacher and alum Rachel (Loyd) 
Roundtree ’14.

 Th e QND Band, under the leadership of fi rst year director Jill 
Steinkamp, performed at the Veterans Day ceremony at the Illinois 
Veterans Home on November 11, 2018.

QND FINE ARTS DEPARTMENT 

DID YOU KNOW? The QND Class of 2014, our most recent college graduates, had over 83% 
graduate from either a two or four year higher educational institution. The national average is 59%.   83% 



ALLISON STROOT ’02 
Allison Stroot is a talent agent at  
United Talent Agency in California.  
She graduated from the University of 
Illinois at Urbana-Champaign with a 
bachelor’s degree in economics in 2006, 
before moving to Los Angeles. Allison 
started working in the mailroom of a 
major talent agency, then worked several 
years as an assistant to several talent agents before being promoted 
to an agent herself. Her company is one of the largest talent 
agencies in California, representing artists and other entertainment 
professionals. Allison personally represents a roster of clients 
both up and coming as well as established entertainers including, 
Helen Hunt, Rainn Wilson, Taylor Lautner and Rob Gronkowski. 
She spends her days searching for the next television or film 
opportunity for her clients by making contact with executive  
buyers at various networks and studios as well as producers, 
directors and casting directors. 

SCOTT HILDEBRAND ’87 
Scott Hildebrand is an architect based 
out of Carmel, Calif.  Scott studied 
architecture at Southern Illinois 
University Carbondale and graduated in 
1992.  His practice spans over 30 years 
with more than 370 clients. His current 
work involves planning for projects in 
Scottsdale, Ariz., Big Sur and Ventura, 
Calif.  Scott’s work includes designing medical/industrial facilities, 
breweries, restaurants, residences, sculpture design/fabrication 
and construction of special items for his projects. He focuses 
on contemporary and modern design and has been featured in 
Phoenix Home and Garden, Images Magazine, Arizona Republic, 
HGTV and multiple online platforms.  In September 2018, 
Hildebrand was featured on an HGTV episode called Tiny Desert 
Paradise for his unique design of a tiny home in Arizona.   
He most recently finished filming with HGTV for the show Off the 
Grid featuring his work on a glass/steel cabin in Big Sur, Calif.

ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT 
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 MOVIE NIGHT The first annual QND 
Family Movie Night was held on September 
27, 2018, on the Advance Physical Therapy 
Field, with more than 100 guests from 
Quincy’s parochial elementary schools. 

 FOOD DRIVE Quincy Notre Dame 
students, families, friends, faculty and staff 
collected nearly 10,000 food items during 
its November 2018 Food Drive to be 
distributed to local food pantries. 

 PEP ASSEMBLY QND students 
enjoyed visiting all of the Future Raiders 
at Quincy’s Catholic elementary schools 
November 13 and 15, 2018, for the QND 
pep assemblies. 

ILLINOIS STATE SCHOLARS

Quincy Notre Dame had 21 students from the Class of 2019 
recognized as Illinois State Scholars. This award is given 
annually by the Illinois Student Assistance Commission to those 
that rank in the top 10 percent of high school seniors in the 
state. Selection is based on a combination of ACT or SAT scores 
and class rank at the end of junior year.

L to R top row: Carson Hayes, Thomas Gunsten, 
William Bickhaus, Jack Schieferdecker 

2nd row: Alison Tracy, Madelynn Hilgenbrink, Lauren 
Roberts, Ashley Dreyer, Charlotte Horman, Lindsay May
3rd row: Allison Steinkamp, Vivian Lin, Delaney Walker, 

Gracie Schreacke, Katelyn Nelson

Bottom row: Clare Schmitz, Katie O’Quinn, Lexa 
Borrowman, Lindsey Ayo, Hallie Barteau, Kegan Wall



QUINCY NOTRE DAME HALL OF FAME 2018

Congratulations to the newest members of the Quincy Notre Dame Hall of Fame. Each inductee embodies the  
mission of QND. If you would like to nominate someone for the QND Hall of Fame, contact: Bill Connell,  

QND athletic director, at 217.223.2509 or bconnell@QuincyNotreDame.org.

Trevor Frericks ’05
Football

Casey Tushaus ‘00 
Basketball

Kenny Bunte ‘61 
Football

Gene Gibson ’62 
Basketball

John Wyss 
Baseball Coach

John Spring 
Meritorious Service

 CATHOLIC HEART WORKCAMP 
(CHWC) QND had nearly 100 students 
volunteer to participate in Catholic Heart 
Workcamp (CHWC) on June 24-30, 
2018. The upperclassmen traveled to 
Memphis, Tenn., and the underclassmen 
to Fremont, Neb.

REUNION NEWS 
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HANDS AND FEET OF CHRIST 

Quincy Notre Dame students have the opportunity to participate in 
many religious experiences outside the classroom. One of the longest 
standing faith opportunities at QND is the youth group Hands 
and Feet of Christ (H.A.F.O.C.), which began in 2004. This group, 
under the direction of Mike Young ’98, QND director of Christian 
formation, meets one night a week in the QND chapel and engages 
in worship, song, faith sharing and small group discussions. 

The small groups are led by adult group leaders who walk side by 
side with our students to help them in their spiritual growth. They 
serve as a resource to help students as they go through struggles not 
only in their faith, but in their life as well. 

“H.A.F.O.C. has deepened my relationship with God on all levels,” 
stated Katie Schuecking, QND senior. “Every time I walk into the 
chapel and sing along to our worship songs, I fall in love with God 
all over again.”

Approximately fifty QND students attend H.A.F.O.C. each week 
along with many alums that come to share in the experience. 
H.A.F.O.C. is a safe community for QND students to challenge 
each other in their faith life. 

 QND hosted an AREA-WIDE MASS 
on September 25, 2018, with the four 
Quincy Catholic elementary schools and 
St. Mary’s in Mt. Sterling. The Mass brought 
together over 1,500 students, faculty, staff, 
family and friends to celebrate the gift of 
Catholic education. 

 SAVE THE DATE for the QND  
Spring Show, Thursday, March 21 – 

Saturday, March 23, 2019.



Zach Haley ’18 
Wrestling 

Placed 2nd in the state 
at the 2018 IHSA Class 
1A State Tournament.

Alex McCulla
Sophomore, Golf

Placed 2nd in the state at 
the 2018 IHSA Class 2A 

State Tournament.
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RAIDER STATE 
APPEARANCES

 Lindsay May
Senior, Golf 

Jamie Shumake ’18
Tennis

GIRLS TENNIS 
L to R: Clair Moore, Junior 

Abigail Ley, Junior
Allison Steinkamp, Senior 

Jamie Steinkamp, Sophomore

POM PON Th e 2017-18 QND Pom Pon Squad placed 
1st in the state at the Class 1A Illinois Drill Team Association 

Competition for the seventh consecutive year.

REUNION NEWS
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SPORTS
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GIRLS SOCCER Th e 2018 QND girls soccer team fi nished 1st in the state at the 2018 IHSA 
Class 1A State Tournament for the second consecutive season.

BOYS SOCCER Th e 2018 boys soccer team fi nished 1st in the state at the IHSA Class 1A 
State Tournament. 

BOYS GOLF 
Th e 2018 boys golf team 
fi nished 3rd in the state 
at the IHSA Class 2A 

State Tournament.
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 1953  Barbara (Hagerbaumer) Blickhan and her husband John 
observed their 65th wedding anniversary on August 8, 2018. They 
are the parents of Janet Stuckman, Judy Marlow, Kent, Donna 
Hurshman, Kevin, Carol Hastings, Christopher, Craig and the late 
Deborah Blickhan. They have 17 grandchildren, ten great-grand-
children and one deceased grandson.

 1956  Joyce (Till) and Ken ’57 Goehl marked their 60th wedding 
anniversary on September 13, 2018, with a family picnic. They are 
the parents of Sherry Herman, Steve and Jackie Marold. They have 
15 grandchildren and seven great-grandchildren.
Bob and Marjorie (Rupp ‘57) Klingele celebrated their 60th 
wedding anniversary on August 30, 2018. They are the parents  
of Kathy Wellman, Theresa Zellerman, Linda Miles, John, 
Dan, Tom and Andy. They have 13 grandchildren and two  
great-grandchildren.

1958

 1961  Dennis Klues and his wife Carol marked their 50th wedding 
anniversary on August 31, 2018. They are the parents of Amy 
Triplett, Jeff, Jenny White and Randy. They have seven grandsons. 

 1963  Frank and Vickie (Ehrhardt ’65) Arnold enjoyed their 
50th wedding anniversary on February 10, 2018, with a Caribbean 
cruise. They are the parents of Michelle Shank, Frank and Aaron. 
They have eight grandchildren.
Dale Peters and his wife Alice marked their 50 wedding 
anniversary on June 15, 2018. They are the parents of Amy Wolff 
and Steven. They have four grandchildren.
Mike and Julie (Frese ‘66) Reiter celebrated their 50th wedding 
anniversary on May 4, 2018, with a family dinner. They are the 
parents of Dr. Gina Dietrich and have one granddaughter. 

 1964  Jay Grawe and his wife Nan marked their 50th wedding 
anniversary on July 13, 2018, with a family picnic. They are the 
parents of Jeff, Tony and Jim. They have ten grandchildren.
Rick and Judy (Sohn) Haugh were honored for their 50th 
wedding anniversary July 6, 2018. They are the parents of Timothy, 
Kimberly Yates and Jared. They have five grandchildren.
Mike and Karen (Schlipman) Lavery celebrated their 50th 
wedding anniversary on August 3, 2018. They are the parents of 
Michelle, John, Kristin George, Matthew and Mark. They have  
12 grandchildren.
Kent and Janet (Liesen) Schreacke celebrated their 50th wedding 
anniversary on January 27, 2018. They are the parents of Kevin, 
Greg, Jeanne Kleiss, Michael and Kimberly Obert. They have  
nine grandchildren.

 1965  Theresa (Frericks) Althoff and her husband Kenneth 
observed their 50th wedding anniversary on September 21, 2018.

They are the parents of Joe, Cheryl Maple, Dan and Angela. They 
have three grandchildren.
Linda (Felker) Grimsley and her husband Marshall marked 
their 50th wedding anniversary on September 7, 2018. They 
are the parents of Marsha Collins, Lisa Trautvetter, Steve, Karla 
Hildebrand and Amanda Dice. They have 18 grandchildren and 
two great-grandchildren. 

 1966  Clive and Mary (Zanger) Courty observed their 50th 
wedding anniversary on June 22, 2018. They are the parents of 
Craig and Matthew. They have three grandchildren and one  
great-grandchild.
Karen (Jansen) Spring and her husband John celebrated their 
50th wedding anniversary on September 7, 2018. They 
are the parents of Stacey Staff, Josh and Mike. They have 
seven grandchildren.
Judy (Scheufeke) Young and her husband Mike marked their 50th 
wedding anniversary on August 17, 2018, with a trip to Hawaii 
and a Caribbean cruise. They are the parents of Tara Vranas, Angela 
Radkins and Todd. They have six grandchildren.

 1967  Susan (Welchert) Ohnemus and her husband David  
were honored for their 50th wedding anniversary on May 18, 
2018, with a picnic hosted by family. They are the parents of 
Krisann Loos and Candi Kurk. They have six grandchildren and 
one great-grandchild.

1968

 1970  Brad Volm and his wife Georgia celebrated their 40th 
wedding anniversary on August 26, 2018. They are the parents of 
Jason and Janae Koenig. They have three grandchildren.

 1971  Roger and Kathy (Ohnemus) Stuckman observed their 
45th wedding anniversary on April 14, 2018. They are the parents 
of Kurt, Kristi Stadler and Ryan. They have three grandchildren.

 1975  Cathy (Wolf ) Slater and her husband Bill celebrated their 
40th wedding anniversary on September 15, 2018. They are the 
parents of Paul and Kelly Rosendahl. They have two grandchildren.

 1974  Rod Bockenfeld was recently  
elected to serve in the Colorado State 
Legislature, representing a portion of 
the eastern Denver suburban area. 
He  previously served three terms as  
county commissioner in the Denver area  
and is the past chairman of the Denver 
Regional Council of Governments.

Have anything to share in the Alumni Class Notes?  
Email: Stacey Staff ‘87 at sstaff@QuincyNotreDame.org
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1975

 1977  Cindy (Real) LaTour and her husband Bill observed their 
30th wedding anniversary on March 26, 2018. They are the parents 
of Rhea Duschinsky, Tony Duschinsky, Amber Apps and Tyler 
Duschinsky. They have 11 grandchildren.

1978

 1980  Edward Mitchell and Theresa Ludwig were united in 
marriage on May 19, 2018, in Quincy. 

 1981  Bob Wellman and his wife Angie marked their 25th 
wedding anniversary on October 2, 2018, with an Alaskan cruise. 
They are the parents of Shelby and Colby.

1983

 1983  Nancy (Timpe) Felde and her husband Steve celebrated 
their 30th wedding anniversary on September 10, 2018, with a 
trip to New York City. They are the parents of Alex, Katie and Tori. 
They have three grandchildren.

 1984  Penny (Terwelp) Ellerman and her husband Richard 
marked their 30th wedding anniversary on September 9, 2018, with 
a family trip to Mexico. They are the parents of Brittany and Drew. 

 1987  Sherri (Winking) Foley and her husband Mark celebrated 
their 25th wedding anniversary on February 27, 2018. They are the 
parents of Shannon, Cassidy, McKenzie and Dylan. 

1988

 1988  Kent Stegeman and his wife Selena marked their 30th 
wedding anniversary on November 18, 2018. They are the parents 
of Jordan and Peyton. 

1993

 1996  Fr. Aaron Kuhn was ordained in May 2018 to the Sacred 
Order of Priesthood in Springfield. He currently serves as the 
Parochial Vicor at St. Peter Catholic Church in Quincy. 

1998

 2001  Barbara Weise and Kevin Vollbracht exchanged wedding 
vows on September 22, 2018. They reside in Quincy where Barbara 
is employed by Gardner Denver and Kevin is employed by Quincy 
Public Schools. 

 2002  Kara Schlueter married Bill Bradshaw on October 20, 
2018, in Aruba. The couple resides in Houston, Texas, where Kara 
is an interior designer and Bill is a property claims adjuster. 

2003

 2004  Ted Morrison and Sonia Cleveland plan to be married 
on June 1, 2019. They reside in Chicago, Ill., where Ted is a data 
engineer with the United States Soccer Federation and Sonia is an 
accountant in the financial services department at the University  
of Chicago. 

 2006  Dr. Nicholas Koren and Debbie Lay, both of Boston, 
Mass., exchanged wedding vows on September 22, 2018. Nicholas 
is a general dentist at DiBona Dental Group in Exeter, N.H., and 
Debbie is a community health planning coordinator at Boston 
Children’s Hospital.
Christopher Otte married Lin Siqi in China on January 31, 2018. 
They reside in Shenzhen, China, where Christopher is an English 
teacher and Lin is an accountant. 
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 2007  Justin Dietrich and Kaitlin Scherrer, both of Springfield, 
Ill., were united in marriage on October 12, 2018. Justin is 
manager of banking operations at the Illinois Treasurer’s Office and 
Kaitlin is an internal auditor II at the Illinois Supreme Court. 
Austin Haubrich and Jill Meany exchanged wedding vows on 
April 28, 2018. Austin is employed by Wiemelt Plumbing and 
Excavating in Quincy and Jill is a registered nurse at Quincy 
Medical Group. 
Adam Klene and Danielle Tannenbaum were married on 
September 29, 2018. They reside in Downers Grove, Ill., where 
Adam is a manager at Deloitte Consulting in Chicago and Danielle 
is a manager in strategic change at McDonald’s Corp. 
Brooklyn McCulloch and Michael Ragsdale, both of St. Louis, 
Mo., were united in marriage on October 6, 2018, in Quincy. 
Joel Steinkamp and Hannah Lime were united in marriage on 
September 29, 2018. They reside in Kansas City, Mo., where Joel is 
a district sales manager at Tsubaki and Hannah is a public relations 
specialist at InQuest Marketing. 

 2008  Elena Moran-Cortes and Matthew Etzler were united 
in marriage on June 16, 2018, at St. Peter Catholic Church in 
Quincy. Elena is a high school English teacher and Matthew is a 
high school history teacher.
Marissa Rittof and Cory Bell, both of Overland Park, Kan., were 
married on May 5, 2018. Marissa is an assistant district attorney 
with the Johnson County District Attorney’s Office in Olathe, 
Kan., and Cory works in finance for Fashion Inc. 
Alex Waterkotte and Cari Passini, both of Davenport, Iowa, were 
married on November 17, 2018. Alex is an IT team leader at John 
Deere and Cari is a registered nurse.

 2009  Dr. Kayt Schlepphorst and Dr. Kevin McDaniel, both 
of Kansas City, Mo., were married on October 6, 2018. Kayt is a 
resident in family medicine at Research Medical Center in Kansas 
City and Kevin is finishing his residency in emergency medicine.
Justin Stinnett and Megan Boone were united in marriage on 
October 6, 2018. They reside in Quincy, Ill., where Justin is a 
deputy with the Adam’s County Sheriff’s Department and Megan is 
a registered nurse at Blessing Hospital. 
Martia Terstegge and Derek Swanson, both of Quincy, Ill., were 
married on May 5, 2018. Martia is an attorney and Derek is 
serving in the U.S. Armed Forces. 

 2011  Kelsey Ley and David Hayes, both of Quincy Ill., were 
united in marriage on October 27, 2018. Kelsey is a certified public 
accountant at Quincy Recycle and David is an accountant at  
Dot Foods, Inc. 
Nicholas Stratton and Brooke Wellman were married on 
September 15, 2018, at St. Anthony Catholic Church in Quincy.  
Nicholas is an engineer at Port Industries in Palmyra, Mo., and 
Brooke is a third-grade teacher. 

 2012  Alex Altmix and Montanna Neisen, both of Quincy, Ill., 
plan to be married on June 13, 2019. Alex is an eighth and ninth  
grade teacher in Liberty and Montanna is a fourth grade teacher  
in Liberty. 
Natalie Nisbet and Aaron Delp exchanged wedding vows on 
October 13, 2018. They reside in Quincy, Ill., where Natalie is 

a patient excellence representative at Quincy Medical Group and 
Aaron is a sales representative at Metro PCS. 

 2013  After a standout basketball career at Mizzou, Jordan 
Frericks is now playing professionally with Herner Turn Club in 
Herne, Germany. The team is in the first division of the Women’s 
Basketball Bundesliga. 

 2014  Nicole Henning and Andrew Genenbacher, both of 
Quincy, Ill., exchanged wedding vows on October 13, 2018. Nicole 
is a sixth-grade teacher at St. Peter Catholic School and Andrew is 
a landscaper at Frese Ornamental Nursery. 

Second Lieutenant Jake Vahlkamp  
was commissioned on May 11, 2018,  
and graduated from Purdue University  
on May 12, 2018. He branched Signal 
Corps and his first assignment is in 
Baumholder, Germany.

Is your class reunion coming up? Get the latest alumni 
updates at: QuincyNotreDame.org/Alumni

QND CLASS OF 2018

	100%	 Graduation Rate

	 13	 Illinois State Scholars

	 38	 National Honor Society Students

	 21	� President’s Award for Educational Excellence  
(Based on GPA and percentile in Math & Reading)

	 47	� Society for Academic Achievement  
(3.6 GPA or higher)

	 42	� IHSA Scholastic Achievement Awards  
(Varsity athlete with 3.5 GPA or higher)

	 59	 Eucharistic Ministers

	 15	 Student Athlete Signings

	 2	 Eagle Scouts

	11,128	� Number of Cumulative Service Hours  
(All four years at QND)



MESSAGE FROM 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Th e Quincy Notre Dame Foundation 
had the distinct honor of kicking off  the 
2018-19 school year by unveiling the 
newly constructed East Wing thanks to 
the success of Th e Campaign For Quincy 
Notre Dame. We are able to see our hard 
work paying off  through the many benefi ts 

the new science labs and classrooms now off er our students. Th e 
QND Foundation is forever grateful to all the generous supporters 
and volunteers who stepped up to support the campaign and the 
students of QND! 

Raider Pride Planned Giving Society
Th e success of our school is directly related to strategic planning 
and now that the capital campaign is over, there is no better way to 
plan for the future of our school than to promote the Raider Pride 
Planned Giving Society. 

During our capital campaign fundraising, we had over 20 new 
donors come forward and make the decision to remember QND 

in their estate planning. Th e best part of leaving 
a gift in your will is the fact that the gift is not 
something you have to give during your lifetime. 

How does a gift left in your will impact QND? Simply put, it 
solidifi es the future of QND and can create a legacy for you or a 
special member of your family. It can help the QND Foundation 
build our endowment for the future, or, if specifi ed, it can help us 
with a specifi c project or enhancement of our campus all benefi tting 
our students. 

Th e Raider Pride Planned Giving Society was created to honor those 
individuals who have shown uncommon commitment to QND 
through gift planning. We are extremely grateful to the current 
members and have their names listed prominently in the front lobby 
on our Raider Pride Planned Giving Society recognition board. 

I ask you to consider joining this elite group of more than 55 
individuals in leaving a legacy that will impact our students for many 
generations. Please contact me for more information about how you 
can be recognized for supporting the mission of our school through 
planned gifts. 

Kurt Stuckman ‘91 QND Foundation Executive Director
kstuckman@QuincyNotreDame.org | 217.224.2598 

Providing the Means to Keep Tuition Aff ordable

QUINCY NOTRE DAME FOUNDATION
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THE MARTIN “MARTY” E. PETERS SCHOLARSHIP 

Th e Martin “Marty” E. Peters Scholarship was established through the Quincy Notre Dame Foundation in July 
2018. Th e scholarship was a way to honor the life and legacy of Marty through QND. Marty was a 1975 graduate 
of Catholic Boys High School. He was an accomplished athlete during high school and was inducted into the 
Quincy Notre Dame Hall of Fame for football in 2002 and for baseball in 2010.

Marty was a loving husband, father, grandfather and friend and gave his all to his family and was very proud of 
the achievements and talents of his children. Marty had unending energy and an amazing work ethic. He was 
co-owner of Peters Heating and Air Conditioning and worked hard to help build the company to what it is today, 
expanding it to eight locations throughout Illinois and Missouri. 

Th e intent of the Martin “Marty” E. Peters Endowed Scholarship is to provide fi nancial assistance to students and families aspiring to 
attend QND. Marty understood the importance of Catholic secondary education in Quincy and his Raider Pride will live on through 
his scholarship. 

Th e QND Foundation manages over 140 scholarships that represent over $190,000 annually toward tuition assistance to QND students. 
Should you have an interest in starting a scholarship for your class or a family member, do not hesitate to contact Kurt Stuckman in the 
Foundation offi  ce at (217) 224-2598. 

SAVE THE DATE
QND Foundation 

Scholarship Golf Tournament
September 23, 2019

We appreciate your continued support of our Quincy Catholic Schools. 
SAVE THE DATE for the 2019 MEGA RAFFLE

You could win:You could win:

$100,000$$$$$$$1110000,,000000000000000000$$$$$$$$$$11100000000,000000000000000000000000000000000000$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$111111111000000000000000000000000,,,,,,,,000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000
Tickets go on sale March 18th!

We appreciate your continued support of our Quincy Catholic Schools. 
2019 MEGA RAFFLE



Advance Physical Th erapy 
Peter V. Aff re 
Steve Akers 
Tom & Joyce Alford 
Th omas & Bette Awerkamp 
Father Roy Bauer 
Marilyn & Harold Bertrand 
Joseph M. Blickhan 
Mark A. Blickhan 
Fred G. & Wilma E. Bloss 
Frederick W. Bloss 
Mark E. Bocke 
Bozarth Family 
Charles R. & Carolyn A. Briddle 
Paul Brown-Janise Denton 
Albert & Nelle Bruce 
John Bunting 
Class of 1944 
Class of 1946 
Class of 1947 Korean War Veterans
Class of 1957 
Class of 1959 
Class of 1962 
Class of 1964 
Class of 1965 
Class of 1966 
Class of 1967 
Class of 1968 
Class of 1969 
Class of 1970 
Class of 1971 
Class of 1972 
Class of 1973 
Class of 1974 
Class of 1975 
Class of 1976 
Class of 1979 
Class of 1984/Joe Hoebing 
Class of 1989 
Class of 1990 
Richard & Elizabeth Cox 
Isabelle Daly 
Willard R. Detrick 
Dickson/Koester 
Dittmeyer-McElyea Engineering 
Emma Edwards 
Roger & Leola Ehrhardt 
John & Jeanette Ehrhart 
Richard & Betty Ehrhart 

Madonna Eversman 
Jim & Peggy Finigan 
D. D. Fischer 
Jerome Fischer Fine Arts 
Robert G. & Louise A. Fischer 
Eugene “Grover” Frericks 
Terri Frericks Memorial 
Ben & Phyllis L. Giannell 
Lawrence H. & Th omas L. Gramke 
Timothy L. Haley 
Zak Haubrich 
Francis & Alma Haugh Family 
Judy & Rick Haugh Merit 
Lenore Heilmann 
Heintz Electric Company 
Donald & Mary Ann Henke 
Laura (Schuering ‘77) Henke Nursing 
Patrick Hibbeler 
Edward C. Hinkamper 
Ronald W. Hinkamper 
Good & Faithful Servant Award in Memory 

of Allison Holbrook
Hopkins-Zwick Book 
Albert “Butch” Jansen 
Lawrence & Anna Jochem 
Jerome & Wilma Kalmer 
Wilfred & Connie Kaltenbach 
Richard W. & Nancy A. Kamphaus 
John & Deanne Keating Family 
Jill (Hull) Kelly Nursing 
Norman Kemner 
Ted Kemner Architectural Award
Mary Lou Kent 
Don S. & Marian F. Kesler 
Beverly and William Killen 
Donald & Mary Klapprott 
Roy & Verda Klues Raider Pride Award
Fred W. Koch Lions Club Fund
Msgr. Michael Kuse 
Larue-Cavanaugh 
John Maguire Family 
Walter Mast 
Luke Mayfi eld 
Rev. Gerald McCaughey 
Elmo “Mac” & Marge McClain 
Michael ‘65 & Lucinda Awerkamp ‘67 McClain 
Th omas E. McElyea Science 
Henry P. McLaughlin 
Daniel J. & Maxine McLaughlin 

Bishop Joseph McNicholas 
Brett A. Miller Memorial 
Robert J. & Helen L. Miller 
Monroe 
Mother Dennis Foundation 
Marjorie Ott 
Dan Otte 
Martin (Marty) E. Peters 
Dean & Dee Phillips 
Emily Powers Berryman 
Rachel Powers Stuckman 
Maude Jarboe Pratt 
Regina A. Preston 
Kathy Ann Klues Putnam 
QND Legends 
Melvin & Lucille Rakers 
John T. & Mildred Reardon 
Sam & Patricia Rinella 
Laura Beth Rokita Art 
Kyle David Russell 
Fred C. & Norma Scharnhorst 
Robert & Joanne Schlepphorst 
Dorothy Schlipman 
Herman & Venita Schneidman 
Scholz 
Charles A. & Nancy Scholz PMO 
Gene & Becky Siebers 
John & Dode Spring 
Stadler Family 
Lawrence F. & Anita Virginia Steinkamp Family 
Byron C. Stickler 
Th omas & Barbara Strieker 
Robert Terstriep Family 
Frederick “Fritz” L. Th omas 
Town & Country Midwest
Dick & Paula Tushaus 
Dr. James & Norma Tushaus 
Derek J. (D.J.) Venvertloh 
Ferd & Betty Venvertloh 
LeRoy Venvertloh & Family Science 
WCU/John A. Spring Award for Excellence
Sharon Waterkotte 
William & Margaret Weckbach 
Eric Weiman Passion for Life 
Connie Niemann Wheeler 
Mark A. & Karen J. Wiewel Band 
Bob & Judy Winking 
Peggy Yost
Dale & Shirley Zuspann 

QUINCY NOTRE DAME SCHOLARSHIPS Managed by the Quincy Notre Dame Foundation
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QUINCY NOTRE DAME FOUNDATION

DESIGNATE A GIFT TO QUINCY NOTRE DAME 

Proceeds to purchase the new padded wall in the QND gymnasium were provided by the Sparrow 
family in honor of the late Florine (Altgilbers) Sparrow ‘46. Th e Sparrow family especially, Florine 
and her husband Elmer, spent many years at QND watching athletic contests. QND is honored 
that the Sparrow family designated Flo’s memorials for the replacement of the padded wall.



RAYMOND E. HEILMANN LEGACY SOCIETY

Anonymous
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Arnold
Mr. & Mrs. William Awerkamp
Mr. & Mrs. John Bachmann
Mr. Daniel Barry
Mr. Thomas Benjamin
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Bergman  
Bergman Nurseries
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Bickhaus
Blessing Health System
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Blickhan
Mr. Richard Blickhan
Mrs. Mary Brahler
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Brennan
Mr. Bruce Broemmel
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Buckley
Buffalo Prairie Dental Care
Mr. & Mrs. Mario Camacho
Cann Productions
Cason Huff & Schlueter
Mr. & Mrs. Clayton Cawthon 
Mr. & Mrs. John Cornell
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Costigan
Craig Industries
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Deering
Mr. & Mrs. Robert DeVries
Mr. Alfred Dierkes
Mr. Brad & Dr. Gina Dietrich
Mrs. Dorothy & the late  

Ray Doellman
Mr. Paul Dwyer
Mr. & Mrs. John Ehrhart
Mr. Paul Eling
Msgr. Leo Enlow
Mr. & Mrs. George Eversman

First Bankers Trust Company
Mrs. Connie Fischer 
Gem City Pizzeria
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Genenbacher
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Grawe
Gray Hunter Stenn LLP
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Green
Gully Transportation
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Hellhake
Mr. Dan Henke
The Herald-Whig 
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Hillebrenner
Mr. & Mrs. Ric Hinkamper
Hollister-Whitney Elevator Corp
Mr. Gerald Holzgrafe
Mr. & Mrs. John Horman
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Humphrey
Interstate Carrier Xpress, Inc. 
J2 Family Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. David Kater
Keck Heating & Air Conditioning
Mr. & Mrs. David Keck
Mrs. Jill Kelly
Kelly’s Tavern
Kohl Wholesale
Mr. Alan Knepler & Dr. Coletta 

Miller
Dr. & Mrs. Jason Knuffman
Major & Mrs. Ray Koenig
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Krogman
In Memory of Thomas J. Kuhn
Mr. & Mrs. Alvin Kurk
Msgr. Michael Kuse
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lavery
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Ley

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Linenfelser
Mrs. Kay Lobo
Mr. & Mrs. David Lunt
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Maas
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Maas
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Marcolla
Ms. Susan Mast
Judge & Mrs. William Mays
Mr. & Mrs. Mike McClain
Mr. Jeff McClean
Mr. & Mrs. George McDonnell
Mr. & Mrs. James McDowell
Mr. Thomas McElyea
McNay Truckline
Mercantile Bank - Bob & Marsha 

Narmount
Dr. & Mrs. George Meyer
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Meyer
Dr. Kevin Meyer
Midas Auto Service
Mrs. Mary Monckton-Blickhan
Mr. Barry Moore
Mr. David Neiswender
Ms. Lynn Niewohner
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Oakley
Mrs. Signe Oakley
Mr. Tracy Pagliara
Mr. & Mrs. James Palmer
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Paxton 
Mr. & Mrs. Bo Peters
Mr. Todd Petersen
Poage Auto Plaza
Quincy Recycle, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. David Reis
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Reis
Mr. & Mrs. James Schlepphorst

Mrs. JoAnne Schlepphorst
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Schlipman
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Schulte
Mr. Terry Sherer
Mr. & Mrs. Myrl Shireman
Mr. Anthony Siebers
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Siebers
Mrs. Patricia Sloan
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Stamerjohn
State Street Bank & Trust 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Talken
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Terwelp
The Abbey
Mrs. Elizabeth Topf
Tower of Pizza
Mr. Pat F. Tracy
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Tracy
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Tracy
Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Tushaus
Mr. Thomas Tushaus
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Tyrpin
Mr. & Mrs. Dale Venvertloh
Dr. & Mrs. Cletus Wagner
Walter Lewis Chemicals
Mr. James Waterkotte
Mr. & Mrs. Orville Waterkotte
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Wavering
Mr. Donald Weibring
Western Catholic Union
WGEM
Mr. Brad Winking
Mr. & Mrs. David Winking
Mrs. Judy Winking
Mr. & Mrs. Marvin Winking 
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Young

The Raymond E. Heilmann Legacy Society honors Ray for the years of support and dedicated service given to QND and the Quincy Community 
exemplifying what living the Catholic faith means. By donating a gift of $1,000 or more to the QND Fund Drive, the following are 2018 members. 

11

QUINCY NOTRE DAME FOUNDATION 
QUINCY NOTRE DAME FUND DRIVE  

As we embark on 2019, we look at ways to continue to expand the opportunities for our students 
while managing the cost of doing business. We have been blessed to see so many transformations at 
our school over the past several years. We realize the importance of the QND Fund Drive in order 
to sustain and build on this progress. 

This year marks the 42nd year of the fund drive which has raised over $13 million to support 
operations and tuition assistance for QND students. Simply put, without the success of the fund 
drive, QND would not exist. So how do we grow the fund drive? Did you know you can donate 
to the fund drive more than one time a year and at any time? Would you consider a gift in the 
spring and the fall? What a great way to impact the lives of each and every student. Thank you for 
considering a donation to the QND Fund Drive.

Jack Brown ’18
2018 QND Fund Drive Kickoff 

Breakfast student speaker

Want to make a donation? Text QNDFUND to 41444 to donate to the QND Fund Drive today!



UPCOMING EVENTS

Saturday, January 19 Music Trivia Night

Sunday, January 27 – Saturday, February 2 National Catholic 
Schools Week

Saturday, February 2, 6 p.m. QCES Foundation honors Jim 
Waterkotte ‘57, at the Friend of Catholic Education Award Dinner

Sunday, February 24, 1-3 p.m. QND Open House for 
prospective families

Saturday, March 2 & Sunday, March 3 QND Fund Drive 
Commitment Weekend

Thursday, March 21 – Saturday, March 23 QND Spring Show

Sunday, May 19 QND Graduation

Saturday, June 1 Mega Raffl  e “Mega Event”

Monday, September 23 QND Foundation Scholarship 
Golf Tournament

SEND US YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS!
Stay connected by submitting an email address to receive quarterly 

eNewletters to Stacey Staff  ‘87 at sstaff@QuincyNotreDame.org 
Visit QuincyNotreDame.org to fi nd more details about class reunions, 

update your alumni information, donate online or follow us on Facebook.
 

IT’S OUR MISSION
Founded on Catholic values, Quincy Notre Dame High School 

educates lifelong learners for lives of service.

NON-PROFIT ORG.
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
QUINCY, IL

ROYAL PRINTING
62301

QUINCY NOTRE DAME
P.O. Box 1014 | Quincy, IL 62306

Return service requested

For more information, call (217) 224-2598 
or visit our website at QuincyNotreDame.org.

MOVING? LET US KNOW, TOO! 
Please remember to include QND on your change of address 
notifi cation list when moving, so that we may update our records 
and continue forwarding the Reunion newsletter to you.

Newsletter designed by: Jenny Terstriep ‘98 
jt Creative Solutions

REUNI N

VISIT US ONLINE FOR MORE EVENT DETAILS | QUINCYNOTREDAME.ORG

Text QNDFUND to 41444 
to donate to the QND Fund Drive today!


